Seattle Base USSVI Meeting Minutes
  October 18, 2006

1902 Meeting called to order by Base Commander Karl “Dutch” Krompholz.

The Pledge was recited by all.

Invocation given  by  Storekeeper Bill Giese
Ric Hedman read the lost boats for October while COB Ted Taylor rang the bell.
A round of introductions was made which included one new member.
Treasurer gave his financial report and pitch to get your money in for the Christmas Luncheon at the Seattle Yacht Club on  Saturday December 16th. Report accepted.
Base Commander announced that there will be no regular meeting in December due to the luncheon.

Vice Commander Steve Shelton reported that he had the membership dunning letters ready for mailing for those members still delinquent as of this date.
Dutch discussed highlights of the Kirkland Tolling of the Boats problems and the decisions taken by the Executive Board meeting held 9/30/06. Mainly stay with Kirkland for another year keep both the Navy Band and VFW Honor Guard, add a family picnic and work on a shorter program and solutions to parking.  Another Executive Board and committee meeting will be held in January on the 13th 2007.
As Secretary I gave a report on the Auburn Veterans Day parade stating Bremerton Base declined honors to be the Submariner’s dignitaries but did come up with a volunteer to tow the Bonefish Float, they also commented they would check out the float a couple of days before hand. Lockwood President John Baker and wife Barbara, Wives State Commander, will fill the dignitary role. Next meeting of the parade committee will be on October 24th and I plan to attend.

Commander appointed Ric Hedman to be nominating committee chairman and to present a list of candidates at the next meeting.

Steve Shelton discussed making application for a Rest Stop opening at Smokey Point next year plans on selecting seven dates and submitting within two weeks. Drawings will take place in early January 2007. 
Pat Householder made a pitch on support to National and displayed 4 patches available for donations.

Good of the Order; I mentioned that a Photo of those who attended the Tahoma National Cemetery Memorial Day program in May picture has appeared in Polaris.

Steve Shelton again recapped the National Convention in Little Rock.

Ted Taylor read from a plaque he had been presented titled “Tiru Old Fart”.

Drink and smoke break 2010-2030

Ric Hedman showed some cam recorder CDs of placing a Doctor on the USS San Francisco at sea after their collision with a sea mount, followed by a ceremony that took place in Guam. .

Motion made and passed to adjourn at 2100 hours.

Base Commander read the benediction.
                                                            Submitted,

                                                             Robbie Robertson

                                                             Base Secretary
